
PO Box 687 Chatswood 2057 ● fax: 9419 2332 ● email: chatswood.corps@aue.salvationarmy.org 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

12 December 2019 

 

The Artarmon Public School Community 

ARTARMON 

 

Good morning 

On behalf of The Salvation Army and many deserving Australian families, I would like to thank 
your school community for the amazing gifts that you have donated to our Christmas Cheer 
Program. 

 

It is only through the generosity of many people that we are able to help those who are less 
fortunate. 

 

This year, many of the gifts are going to fire/drought affected areas in New South Wales – largely 
to Cessnock, Cowra and Tenterfield. There will literally be hundreds of people who will be 
overwhelmed by your generosity. 

 

Please pass on to your school community our grateful thanks for the efforts of everyone 
involved. You are anonymous but we recognise you want to give back to those who are in need 
at this time. 

 

We pray God’s blessing on you and trust you will have a Happy Christmas and an enjoyable New 
Year. 

 

God bless you all. 

 

Malcolm 
 

Malcolm Beeson 

Northside Salvos Chatswood. 


